
SYSTEM WIDE CHLORINATION FOR GREAT OAKS WATER COMPANY 
 
 

In an effort to provide an extra level of protection from bacteria, Great Oaks 
Water Company (GOWC) once again with the guidance and approval of the State 
Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) Division of Drinking Water (DDW), will 

begin System Wide Chlorination July 20, 2022.   The concentration of chlorine will 
be very low.  The range will be .10 mg per liter, to .20 mg per liter.  This 

concentration is very similar to the chlorine concentration at some locations 
currently in our system.  The water, with the addition of chlorine,  is safe to drink, 

wash with, and cook with.  The low concentration of chlorine, will provide the 
necessary protection from bacteria while having a minimum effect on the taste 

and smell of the water.  If you have any questions, please contact me:  Mike Carey 
the Water Quality Specialist for GOWC phone:  408-227-9540   email:  

mcarey@greatoakswater.com  


